
And Good Riddance…  

Posted by Jim Harper  

The Department of Homeland Security is scrapping the color-coded terror alert system. 
The color-code system meant to serve as a way of keeping the public informed, but 
because it signaled some ambiguous sense of “threat” without providing a scintilla of 
information the public could use, it merely kept Americans ignorant and addled. 

Scrapping the color-coded threat system is only the beginning. The next step is to begin 
informing the public fully about threats and risks known to the U.S. government. We’re 
adults. We can handle it. In fact, we can help. 

 


